
STATE OF ARKANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY 


8001 NATIONAL DRIVE, P.O. BOX 8913 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 71219-8913 


PHONE: (501) 562-7444 

FAX: (501) 562-402 


January 18, 1996 

Ray A. Quick 
Branch Manager 
Woodward-Clyde Consultants 
Three Financial Center 
900 So. Shackleford, Suite 412 
Little Rock, AR 72211 

RE: 	 Approval to Proceed with Implementation of Phase 2 
Investigation at the EDC Facility, EI Dorado, AR 

Dear Ray: 

Water Division staff members have completed their review of the 
Phase I, Groundwater Investigative Report submitted on January 9, 
1995, for the EI Dorado Chemical Facility, located in Union 
County, AR. This report was submitted in response to agreements 
set forth in CAO LIS-95070. The report was delivered to the 
Department within the required 90 day time frame as stipulated in 
the CAO. 

Based on the Department's review of the Phase I Groundwater 
Investigation Report, Woodward-Clyde is hereby authorized to 
immediately proceed with implementation of the Phase 2 
groundwater investigation at EDC. 

It is requested Woodward-Clyde staff keep the Department informed 
as to the progress of the on-going investigation and take all 
necessary steps to follow the investigative process outlined in 
the Phase I Report. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments 
regarding this correspondence at 682-0642. 

Sincerely, 
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Gerald Delavan, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Water Division 


